
Neighborhood Council #2 meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Vice-Chairman Shyla 
Patera, due to the resignation of Ron Staley.  Members present were Elizabeth McBride, 
Tim Croft, Shyla Patera and new member Frank Speidel.  Also in attendance were Lola 
Sheldon-Galloway, District #22 Representative and Lanni Klasner, Communication 
Director for the City of Great Falls. 

New positions on the council were voted on by members.  Shyla Patera will be the New 
Chairman, Elizabeth McBride was voted to be Vice-Chairman and Tim Croft will be 
secretary. 

Topics discussed were: 

- Westside Library located at the Lutheran Church on Central West and 8th

Street.
- Closure of Fire Station #4 and the progress of work being done.
- Meeting place for the council this summer due to COVID-19 and closure of all

school properties.

Council decided to cancel summer meetings until September 9th, 2020. 

Council adjourned at 8:30 pm. 

Any additional input and/or comments would be greatly appreciated. 
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